
Dear All,
I would like to begin this week by expressing 
my deepest gratitude to all the students and 
staff of the Fiji National University.

As we close out another successful year, I 
want to extend my heartfelt thanks to each 
of you for your hard work, commitment, and 
resilience.

Students, your dedication has been evident 
in the countless hours you’ve spent studying 
and preparing, and now that your exams are 
completed, you’ve earned a well-deserved 
break. 

I hope you take this time to relax, recharge, 
and reflect on all you’ve accomplished. Please 
remember to take care of yourselves and stay 
safe over the holidays.

Next month, from December 10 to 12, 
we will celebrate the graduating students 
accomplishments which will take place at the 
Vodafone Arena. 

Your hard work, along with the unwavering 
support of your parents, will all have been 
worthwhile. I know the journey has not been 
easy, but I assure you that every challenge you 
faced was meant to make you stronger.

I look forward to seeing you wear your gown 
with pride.

To our staff, thank you for your unwavering 
dedication and support, which have been 
invaluable in guiding our students and ensuring 
their success. Your efforts, both seen and 
unseen, have created an environment where 
students can thrive and are continually inspired 
to achieve their best.

Let’s carry forward this spirit of collaboration 
and commitment. I am truly grateful to be part 
of such a vibrant and supportive community. 
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